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Freedom from face masks at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

Our residents, staff and families are delighted to celebrate the end of mask-wearing in our Home, after months of required

face coverings as a result of the COVID pandemic.

Our residents were so pleased to see our staff members unmask at last and it has been wonderful to see so many smiling faces

across our Homes.

What a breath of fresh air!
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